From: Naegele, Jennifer

Sent: Monday, December 07, 2015 2:11 PM
To: Norton, Barbara

Subject: RE: Laguna ridge

| believe there were three options at the first major switchback--stop at a large shrub (elderberry?), continue through
that shrub over grasses to the next large shrub, or continue well past that to the flagged point that was near cactus. As |
recall, we selected Option 2: go through the first large shrub and make the return at the second. I'm not sure which
option Mike is referring to in his email, below.

Thanks,
Jennifer

Jennifer Naegele

Natural Resources Management Group | OC Parks
13042 Old Myford Road, Irvine, CA 92602

(949) 923.3742

More about OC Parks: Website, Twitter, Facebook

From: Norton, Barbara

Sent: Monday, December 07, 2015 12:46 PM
To: Naegele, Jennifer

Subject: FW: Laguna ridge

| believe you preferred the shorter length right?

Barbara Norton

Supervising Park Ranger/Laguna Coast Wilderness Park OC Parks
18751 Laguna Canyon Rd., Laguna Beach, CA 92651
(949)923.2233 office

(714)277.9113 cell phone

Working Hours:
Monday — Thursday, 7:30 a.m. -6 p.m.

From: Michael Hall [mailto:mikehallsolutions@gmail.com]
Sent: Monday, December 07, 2015 11:30 AM

To: Norton, Barbara

Subject: Laguna ridge

| walked the last proposed re-walk that was done. with you, Jen n and myself with the intent to begin brushing the rough
tread. In doing so | noticed that the stopping or turn around point of the first major switchback is probably 30-40yds
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short of where it needs to be to allow for a much more sustainable overall grade. We could do the original walk line, but
we would end, up with a significantly steeper grade, so less sustainable.

| would recommend we look at extending the line, but | know that there is some sensitivity to that.
Do you think we should pursue the extra yardage? Or Stick with what we've got?

The point that we previously decided on could work, but it doesn't entirely solve the erosion issue.
Lmk

Thanks

Sent from my iPhone



